
Dust Working Party Report to December 2015 KCCCC meeting  
 
During the period since the last KCCCC meeting, the Working Party has:  
 
1. Hosted two representatives from an irrigation company to meet with Hillgrove Resources CEO 

Greg Hall and a team of Hillgrove Engineering staff on 8 October 2014. The aim was to 
investigate the use of irrigation technology to add to the dust suppression effort at the mine. 
This has been followed up with Steve McClare GM  
 

2. Had discussions with the EPA to identify an appropriate person to attend relevant KCCCC 
meetings.  
 

3. The new dust monitoring equipment has been installed at the mine. A site visit for the Dust 
Working Party is being planned for early January to tour the monitoring sites and to observe the 
dust situation during the so called ‘dust season’.    
 

4. Arranged for Steve to be available for a spot visit to mine at any time that Garry feels that dust 
emissions are excessive from the site. The aim is to observe the link between community 
experience, visible dust emissions and monitoring results. These visits will be reported back to 
the community. 
 

5. Received questions from community regarding dust and passed these on to Steve McClare for 
response in Q and A  

 


